
Headquarters 

Fort McDowell, California        

Office of the Post Commander                     

                                                                                                   BF/emh 

 

201-Tierney, Michael J. (Enl)                26 October 1943 

 

Martha Lorang, 

29 W. Second Avenue, 

Merlin Apartments, 

Spokane, Washington 

 

 

Dear Madam: 

 Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of 20 October 1943 regarding the  

whereabouts of Private Michael J. Tierney. 

 Please be informed that records at this headquarters indicate Private  

Tierney was transferred to the Ordnance Department, Philippine Islands, 18  

January 1941. It is regretted that no later information is on record.  

 

                     Yours Truly, 

 For the Commanding Officer: 

                    Bill Feduniak, 

                    1st Lt., T.C., 

                    Asst. Pers.Off. 

 

 

 

 Michael Tierney, close boyfriend of Martha Lorang had died on the Bataan death 

march of Spring 1942.  

 



The chances that the person in this photograph is Michael are very slime, but 

this is the correct age and similar to what Michael Tierney looked like.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



April 9, 1942  

 


